
 

 

       

To Whom It May Concern:     

 

 

 Central Jersey Lacrosse (aka CJLAX) is a not for profit organization that works 

with Freehold Township Parks and Recreation to run lacrosse programs for the 

children in our community.  We teach the fundamentals of the sport as well as team 

work and good sportsmanship. 

 

On June 10, 2017, CJLAX will be hosting its annual year end awards picnic for the 

participants in our program. Once again we look forward to getting the families 

together to recognize the boy’s and girl’s hard work and accomplishments 

throughout our Spring lacrosse season. 

 

As part of our picnic, we auction off gift baskets.  All proceeds go directly back 

into the program to provide a better experience for the children.  I am writing to 

request that you consider a donation this year, which would be tax deductible.  

 

Any donation you can make will be greatly appreciated and all sponsors making 

donations will be acknowledged at the event. 

 

Please contact me if you have any questions or require additional information. 

 

 

With gratitude, 

Steve Shinners 

Cell: 908-839-9286 

Cjlax2001@gmail.com 

 

 

CJ Lax Picnic Committee  
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